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Hello All,   
 

First and foremost I’d like to welcome 

all 14 new (3 from the past) members 

that have joined this year. We hope 

your experience at Robinwood will last 

for years and years. Please give them 

each a nice warm welcome when you 

meet them. 

 

My favorite season is coming full 

throttle. We hope you will also enjoy 

the Fall season, participating in 

activities such as small and big game 

hunting, late season fishing, ATV & 

UTV riding, canoeing & kayaking on 

the lakes, visiting and of course taking 

in the Fall colors. 

 

The loggers who have now been in for 

about 6 weeks have let us know they 

will most likely be finishing up in a 

couple weeks. Thank you all for your 

patience during their operations on the 

club.  

 

DUES & FEES: Thank you all for all 

of your payments rendered to the club 

in a timely manner. Please don’t forget 

your guest fees if they are owed. 

 

As all club events have been cancelled 

this year due to the “Virus”, our Buck 

(or big game) Pool will be altered as 

well. This year’s Buck Pool will not 

require joining with a $5 entry fee. 

Instead, a random draw will be held at 

the end of the season.  Anyone taking a 

big game animal (bear & deer) will be 

included with the winner receiving 

$100. Please register all big game 

harvests as the club bylaws state. 

 

A member has notified me that he 

would be willing to offer his camp for 

use to members not affiliated with a 

camp during the hunting season. If this 

interests you or if anyone else wishes 

to offer the same please contact me 

before the fall hunting seasons start.  

 

We will be instituting a new club policy 

on (member) use of club equipment. 

Please contact Bob M. or Al L. regarding 

new policy. 

 

Items of Note:   

+ Thank you to Glenn Martin & Mike 

Cameron for your recent road work 

efforts. The road work spots look great.  

 

+ Anyone using the club generators 

please do not leave them running 

unattended.  

 

+ If any member has ANY questions or 

concerns about camping of any type on 

the club grounds, PLEASE don’t hesitate 

to contact a club officer or BOD.  

 

+ Helmets are required for all ATV 

drivers/riders. Please be mindful of your 

speed on club roads (all vehicles).  

 

+ Please continue to vote for your 

favorite photo by sending your vote to 

Gloria Cameron at gloria35J@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Hunting!  Happy Fall! 

 

Stay safe everyone. 
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